
             

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTES FROM THE DIRECTOR – 9/13/2022 

OPPORTUNITY PARK: 
 

The Community Play Date and Grand 
Opening/Ribbon Cutting was a huge success.  Thanks 
again to all the cooperating agencies, staff, and donors 
who made this possible! 
A link of a video of the ribbon cutting is available on 
the park website, www.SenecaCountyParks/program-
and-events/special-events. 
 
ABBOTTS BRIDGE/SNP ACCESS: 
 

Additional safety grading for river entry below the 
steps of the access, surface grading in the upper area 
surrounding the parking lots, and seeding is complete.  
 

Future plans include: Landscape trees and shrubs will 
be planted in September with an information kiosk to 
be added later this year.     
 
 
      
 
  
 

 
   

 
 

FRUTH WETLAND NATURE PRESERVE: 
 

The garage construction has been delayed a little, 
now slated to start the beginning of October. 
 

 
PUBLIC PROGRAMS, PARTICIPATION, & 

PARTNERSHIP SUMMARY 
      

 
 

Fall Registration is Open 
Out and About Preschool  
Contact Linda Rose, at 
Lrose@senecacountyparks.com  
for more information. 
 
OCVN Class is underway: 
The second OCVN class held in Seneca County is 
currently underway with 5 participants.  The first 
three sessions met in August with five to meet in 
September and two in October.   

 
GENERAL PROGRAM REGISTRATIONS: 
 

 Aug (2021) Total 
Programs    38 (33)  267 (262) 
Participants  498 (284) 3809 (4208) 

 


